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The ZAWT website name has changed. It is now  www.zawt.uk 



 









ZAWT remains committed to the completion of these young 
peoples’ education. They have come through so much to 
achieve their dreams of a good education. Bear in mind also 
that all of these youngsters are orphans and thus their lives to 
date have been considerably more difficult than most. 

We hope that you too can reflect on the amazing journeys they 
have made, and indeed what a difference each of you has made 
to their lives with your contributions to ZAWT over the years. 
We hope that you can assist us once more as we help them 
over the final hurdle of their tertiary education. Thank you. 



How can I continue to support 
ZAWT? 

There are three ways by 
which you can support 

ZAWT's work  

Make a regular monthly gift by 
standing order 

Make a monthly donation 
online or a one-off gift at 
www.zawt.uk 

Make a one-off gift by cheque 
(use enclosed envelope or 
Freepost address) 

Make a gift donation by transfer 
to our Bank account; ZAWT, 
CAF Bank, Sort Code 40-52-
40, Acc No. 00019818 

 

However you give, if you are a UK 
taxpayer, please don't forget to Gift 
Aid it. That way ZAWT can claim tax 
back from HMRC. 

Please complete the Gift Aid 
declaration and send it to; Freepost 
RTCG-YHRA-SYAE, ZAWT, 20 
Green Street, Sunbury on Thames, 
Middlesex, TW16 6RN, or by using 
the enclosed envelope. 

A standing order in 
multiples of one pound 

a week 
Please would you also consider 
setting up a standing order. Such 
support makes it easier for us to 
plan our work and also enables us 
to respond to crises as they occur. 

We would like to suggest an idea 
which may appeal to you. By con-
tributing in multiples of a pound a 
week, i.e £52, £104, £156, £208, 
£260 or more per annum, it is 
easier to work out exactly what you 
are giving, making the whole expe-
rience much more satisfying.  

The standing order mandate can 
be found on the reverse side of the 
ZAWT letter that accompanies this 
newsletter. 

 

One way you could really help 
us is to pass this information on 
to any contacts you may have. If 
you would like an electronic 
version,  contact us on 
jambomabs@gmail.com and we 
will forward one to you 
immediately. 


